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UK National Wildlife Crime Unit

Stirling Police Office 

Randolphfield

St. Ninians Road 

Stirling 

FK8 2HD

Tel:  +44 (0) 1786 833 722

www.nwcu.police.uk
ukwildlifecrime@nwcu.pnn.police.uk
25th January 2021
Cyber enabled Wildlife Crime Priority Delivery Group – Secretary Required

An exciting development opportunity has arisen for a Constable, or a member of staff from our partner agencies to take up the Secretary of the Cyber enabled Wildlife Crime Priority Delivery Group (CWC-PDG) for the UK. Cyber enabled Wildlife Crime is one of seven national UK Wildlife Crime priorities, identified through the National Wildlife Crime Unit (NWCU) Strategic Assessment.  Each priority has a delivery group comprising representatives from law enforcement, Government departments and non-government organisations working together to deliver the UK strategy. 
The strategic objectives of the Cyber Enabled Wildlife Crime PDG are to:

1. Raise the profile and increase awareness of cyber enabled wildlife crime via the public, partners and law enforcement agencies through a clear partnership communication plan

2. Share best practice between group members and non-group members

3. Share proposed future work streams / projects to reduce duplication and aid learning

4. Identify and provide evidence for changes to legislation and to work with partners to deliver meaningful change

5. Increase intelligence sharing between stakeholders with a focus on quality

6. Identify processes for submitting intelligence and reporting incidents

7. Coordinate national and international cross border responses to cyber enabled wildlife crime 

8. Where relevant, tackle Organised Crime Groups linked to cyber enabled wildlife crime, by building strong relationships with Regional Organised Crime Units and the National Wildlife Crime Unit

9. Identify opportunities to promote training and education for partners and the public
Extensive knowledge of Wildlife Crime is not essential, though some knowledge would be desirable, but the preferred candidate would have experience in cybercrime. 
We are seeking a Constable or member of our partner agencies to provide support to the chair and the wider group with excellent planning and communication skills, be someone who is able to work effectively with others, and keep notes of meetings and an overview of activity to maximise delivery against Prevention, Intelligence and Enforcement actions. 
The group meets quarterly (location flexible) and is supported by the NWCU, and reports into the NPCC lead for Wildlife Crime via the UK Wildlife Crime TCG.

Expressions of interest should outline what you feel you can bring to the role (300 words).
Expressions of interest should be submitted by e-mail to kevin.kelly@nwcu.pnn.police.uk by Friday 19th February 2021.

If you require further information, please contact Chief Inspector Kevin Kelly (Head of the UK National Wildlife Crime Unit) on:
kevin.kelly@nwcu.pnn.police.uk
07801 017 280
Kevin Kelly  






Chief Inspector 






Head of UK National Wildlife Crime Unit 
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